
  
Needle Craft Club  

 
Needle Craft Club is pleased to announce that it will continue during the second half term of                 
the Summer Term for pupils in Y3 at Farnborough Primary School. Needle Craft Club is for                
children, who love using their art skills and love craft. 
 
During the last term of academic year we all will make a little present for someone                
special leading up to Father’s Day and will get ready for summer by decorating Beach               
bag. We will continue improve our crochet skills and optional project will be little              
angel doll. 
 
Children will be taught how to cut out pattern pieces and master simple hand sewing               
techniques and stitches. Skills can be successfully build on each week and crafters have an               
opportunity to explore a wide range of quality fabrics and haberdashery. All equipment and              
materials are provided. Every child is advised to attend all lessons in order to maximise the                
outcome of their final project. 
 

 
 

Lessons will run from 11th June until 9th July 
5 sessions (11th June, 18th June, 25th June, 2nd July, 9th July) 

Tuesday, during the lunch break (12:30 - 13:15)  
Total price: £25 (covering material and all equipment) 

 
To secure a place please send an email to Katerina Strelcova,           
strelcova.katerina@gmail.com​, with the details: 
name of school, name of your child, indication of allergies or anything I should know about                
your child, parent/guardian name, contact number, type of payment (cash or bank transfer). 
 
You will be contacted to confirm the place for your child and ask to pay in cash or use bank                    
transfer to Mrs K Strelcova, account number 77011399, sort code 04-00-04 with ref: Child’s              
surname, first name initial, FPS T6 (for Farnborough Primary School, Term 6). 
 
There will be maximum of 15 pupils. The club will be operated on a first come, first served basis and the waiting                      
list will be held and a place offered to a child on it at the time of new term class availability.  
 
Please contact Katerina Strelcova at ​strelcova.katerina@gmail.com​ should you have any 
queries. 
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